Tatsfield

Primary School

Newsletter - 19th April 2024

DIARY DATES

Monday 22nd April - School led clubs begin (see separate email).
Tuesday 23rd April - St George’s Day (children have the option to wear uniforms from youth group
organisations - guides, scouts, brownies, cadets etc).
Wednesday 24th April - Forest School for Year | and Year 3.
Woednesday 24th April - 6.15pm-7.15pm - Online Safety Parent Workshop at Warlingham School.
Click here to book your place.
Thursday 25th April - Year 5 representatives to Royal Institute Maths Workshop.
Thursday 25th April - Year 5/6 Netball group at the Tandridge tournament.
Saturday 27th April - PTA Spring Fling. Order tickets here.
Monday é6th May - Bank Holiday.
Monday 13th May - Year 6 SATs week.
Friday 17th May - 9am, Year | Learning Assembly.
Friday 24th May - End of term.
A reminder that holidays are not authorised during term time.
Please check term dates (including 2024-2025 term dates) on the school website before booking any holidays.

SUPER STREET DANCE

Ella Abbot, who leads Street Dance after school clubs, organised two fabulous performances from each
group at the end of term. We enjoyed inviting friends and families to watch the performances. Ella says:
Reception, Year I, 2, 3 Tuesday dance troupe - What can | say, except fabulous performances from the
students! They introduced and explained their learning over the past few weeks to family and friends, alongside a
wonderful dance performance showcasing their talent and wonderful freestyling all whilst smiling and having

fun! They have grown in confidence over the past few weeks, are supportive of one another, have understood what
it means to rehearse and develop their performance and be a good audience.

Year 4, 5, 6 Thursday dance troupe - An amazing afternoon sharing to parents and friends, all students
explained to the audience what their sessions have entailed and spoke clearly taking charge of their own learning
before showcasing their dance skills. All students have shown great promise in their first term dancing together. |
have thoroughly enjoyed watching their confidence develop in performance and their own choreography. | am
extremely proud of this group, they have worked together so well , are fantastic listeners and have all responded
well to feedback. Thank you all for the Thursday Dancing fun!

If you're interested or have any questions regarding joining the class please contact Ella abbottdance5@gmail.com



https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=B8AwOD58skqJqlhUuk3pN1giYH7sjatEjkcur6azCctUREpOVUc3MFE2OVFXNEc2ODc1QlJETlk5VS4u
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/tatsfieldpta/
https://www.tatsfieldtlt.co.uk/page/?title=Term+Dates&pid=25
mailto:abbottdance5@gmail.com

POSITIVE PLAY

Our school value this week is kindness. This
has been the theme for our assemblies this
week and has been a focus for everyone at
lunchtimes. Playtime in the construction
zone and on the field this week has been lots
of fun. The blanket of daisies across the field
provided creative opportunities with
children making daisy chains, necklaces and
bracelets!

MENTAL HEALTH AMBASSADORS

We were delighted to welcome Year 10 and || Mental
Health Ambassadors from Warlingham School and Sixth
Form to our assembly at the end of term. They spoke to
the children about practical tips to support their wellbeing
and led group activities.

A TATSFIELD HAIKU

It was International Haiku Poetry Day this week. Did you know:

e A haiku is a poetic form with three lines that originated in Japan
e There are five syllables in the first line of a haiku

e There are seven syllables in the second line of a haiku

e There are five syllables in the third line of a haiku

The school wrote a Tatsfield haiku in assembly today, using the ‘summer lunchtimes’ as inspiration:
Be kind on the field
Daisies sprout in summertime
Playing games with friends
Children have been challenged to write their own haikus and share them on the board in the lobby next
week!

ATTENDANCE

Class attendance this week:

Reception Class (Wrens) - 91.9%
Year |(Robins) - 93%
Year 2 (Kingfishers) - 94.2%
Year 3 (Woodpeckers) - 93.6%
Year 4 (Kestrels) - 96.4%
Year 5 (Owls) - 96.1%
K Year 6 (Eagles) - 98% Congratulations Year 6! K

EASY FUNDRAISING

Thank you to everyone for raising donations for Tatsfield Primary School with
#easyfundraising! If you haven't signed up yet, it's easy and completely FREE. 8,100
brands will donate to us when you use easyfundraising to do your everyday online
shopping - at no extra cost to you! Every donation you raise makes a difference to
us so please sign up & share today: here



https://join.easyfundraising.org.uk/tatsfieldprimaryschool/COKJTS/at/TSX8RX7z/DM1329437/facebook/
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TATSFIELD SCHOOL PTA
L) PRESENTS

Dinner Pance

Saturday, April 27th | 7:30-12
at Westerham Golf Club

Buffet Dinner, D]
Hampers, Prizes & more!

Tickets £35pp

| | )
For Details and Tickets Visit:
l’TA-S(ENTS.CO.UK/TATSHELDPTA or School Ga

K
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BAG 2
SCHOOL

Our next Bag?School collection
has been arranged for
30th April

#ngt questions - please ask your school
collection organiser ___PTA
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SURREY @
MySIC HUB

CONFERENCE 2024

YOUNG
MUSICIANS
WANTED

® Would you like to learn
some great musical skills?

@ Take part in an exciting
musical event in Surrey?

® Why not represent your
school and take part in the
Surrey Music Education
Conference as a Youth
Delegate?

University

R efsimey Surrey Music Hub

Conference 2024

Surrey Music Hub is looking for a small number of

enthusiastic young people (in year 6 to 8) who love music to take
part in the Surrey Music Education Conference on Wednesday 26
June at The University of Surrey, Guildford.

Flease note the conference takes place on a normal school day
and permission for attendance from your school will be required.
Youth Delegates will need to be at the event from 9.30am -
3.30pm

It will be great fun and taking part is FREE!

How to apply

To take part parents/carers will need to complete the Youth
Delegate form which is on the Surrey Music Hub website:

https://surreymusichub.com/schools/surrey-music-hub-conference-2024/
or scan the QR code

Alternatively email
surreyartsschools@surreyce.gov.uk

In the event we are over subscribed we will
prioritise applications:
Received by 6 May
That enable us to have a range of musical interests represented




INTRODUCING OUR NEW
SPRING/SUMMER MENU

80% OF OUR MENU IS MADE FROM
SCRATCH USING FRESH INGREDIENTS

+
" All our menus adhere to the Government

¥ Food Standards and are developed with
< little ones in mind. We have over 70 years
experience in providing school meals.

Cur meat is Red Tractor approved and our
fish carries the MSC gccreditation.

Our Primary school kitchens are nut free.
We have a range of Special Diet menus and
cater for the 14 key allergens identified by

the Food Standards Agency.

We reduce salt and sugar whenever possible
in our recipes, for example our sponge
puddings contain 50% fruit - the natural
sugars replace some refined sugar.

Click here to find out more about Twelvel5
school meals (including special diets) and

see our range of menus. J

School |
2

Deapar trrsant
kb Fl
Paman

Food
Standards | 1o Ecucation
- 5
ar =E
£ conram E CERTIFIED
% L

STAMDARDS

iR

(&

We like to make our meals as nutritionally
dense as possible.

For example on our new menu:

= we add carrots and courgette to our
homemade tomato sauce.

= our logsagne beef has added vegetables.

« our chicken goujons have 'hidden’
cauliflower.

= our chicken meatballs contain sweetcorn
and are topped with our homemade
tomato sauce.

 our Caribbean Quorn fajitas are a great
source of protein, fibre, calcium, folic
acid, Vitamin B plus vitamin rich peppers
and onions.

= our roasted vegetable parcel is filled with
fresh vegetables and a selection of beans
wrapped in a light flaky pastry, served
alongside our signature tomato sauce.

Not signed-up yet for school meals which are
FREE for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 pupils?
Please speak to your School Office.
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I\'
Feeding Surrey's Future . q




